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Policy Discussion 

• At the May 16, 2024, Board meeting, the Governing Board discussed the 
importance of ACTA taking proactive steps to develop its Legislative 
Program and include Governing Board engagement.

• The Board recommended the advancement of policy aimed at increasing 
both revenue and cargo moving through the Alameda Corridor.

• The new Legislative Program will facilitate collaboration between ACTA 
and other agencies to advance investment and policy strategies. 



Next Steps
1.   ACTA Engagement:

Collaboration to advance Legislative Program  

1. Metro – ACTA collaborate with Metro 
e.g. LB-ELA Corridor, Short Haul Rail Study, Goods Movement Study. 

2. SCAG – ACTA collaborate with SCAG in goods movement/rail efforts. 

3. Ports – ACTA collaborate with Ports of LA/LB at senior management and staff levels on 
increasing freight movement by rail and increasing revenues. 

2. Board Engagement:
• Board members are currently engaged individually at each agency.
• Either continue to bring Legislative Program status back to entire Board or create an ad hoc 

or standing committee to oversee the Legislative Program.  
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